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One person killed after being struck by a Sunrail Train 
 
 
Seminole Co. – (March 3, 2017), On Friday evening at approximately 8:29 p.m., Seminole County Sheriff’s 
deputies responded to the Sunrail station located at 801 Sunrail Dr. in unincorporated Sanford. Upon 
arrival they spoke with Sunrail officials who indicated that an unknown individual was struck by a train.  
The details to this incident are currently under investigation. Based upon witness statements, 
investigators are treating this as a possible suicide.   
 
The Sunrail train was headed toward the last stop of the night with twenty- eight passengers and two 
crew members on board, none of which were injured.  
 
More information will be provided as it becomes available.   
 
 
Sgt. Celines Rios (crios@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6983 - desk 
(407) 474-5193 – cell 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 
 
 
 

 

Date: NEWS RELEASE NR# 03/02/2017 17-15 

    
 

 
 
 

mailto:(crios@seminolesheriff.org)

